NOTICE FOR PUBLIC COMMENT
FOR PROPOSED SERVICE REDUCTIONS AND
ELIMINATIONS TO The JO ROUTES AND SCHEDULES

l. Johnson County Transit (JCT) is providing the public an opportunity to comment on
proposed service reductions and eliminations to The JO bus service. These
proposed service reductions and eliminations are due to budget constraints.
Proposed service change details will be available at www.thejo.com and on all JO
buses by June 14, 2012. Specific information may also be obtained by calling 913-
715-8366.

1. All interested persons are invited and encouraged to comment on these proposed
changes. JCT is accepting comments by e-mail, phone, mail and public meeting.

E-mail: comments@thejo.com

Phone: 913-715-8255 (TALK), please record your message

Mail: The FY 2013 JO Proposed Route Changes for January 2, 2013
Johnson County Transit
1701 West 56 Highway
QOlathe, Kansas 66061

Public Meetings: Additional information concerning the proposed service changes
can be obtained by contacting Cris Lowe, Community Relations Coordinator,
Johnson County Transit, 1701 West 56 Highway, Olathe, Kansas 66061. Meetings
will be held at the Sylvester Powell Community Center, 6200 Martway, Mission,
Kansas 66202 (Meeting Room C) on the following dates:

e Monday, July 9, 2012 —6:30 a.m. to 8:30 a.m.

»  Wednesday, July 11, 2012 - 4:30 p.m. fo 6:30 p.m.

1l Interested persons may submit comments to JCT through the above methods.
Please limit comments to The JO proposed route changes only. Comments should
be received on or before July 30, 2012.

V. If you require a sign language interpreter or other communication aids at the
meeting, please contact Johnson County Transit at 913-782-2210 no later than June
25, 2012.
V. This notice is also available on the JCT website at www.thejo.com.
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Transportation Director
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